
<.;Jovernor Asa Hutcnmscr: 
- - -- 0 • 

~t~:_.,~~-;;~~c·;- "i~i·c~;~ ~~~ 

500 Wood lane Ave. 

uttte Hock_. AR 72201 

Dear Sir: 

I rode 14 mrles on the upper Buttalo rrver last weel< and saw hog walters and 

tracks everywhere. My horse sometimes would almost fall! when crossing 

through them, they were so deep. Instead ot worryrng about the unlrl<ely 

possibility that C & H Farms are going to pollute the Buffalo River! it seems like 

the attentron ot those tryrng to l<eep the Buttalo Krver prrstrne would concentrate 

their efforts on things that ARE polluting the river and surrounding area. 

Please give C& H Hog Farms the permit they so richly deserve. 

Thank you for your consideration, 

Boyce Burdine 




